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HOT SPRINGS TO HEAT UP TOURISM AT PHILLIP ISLAND

The Andrews Labor Government is backing Phillip Island to attract even more tourists, with $5.2 million in funding
towards the development of a hot springs centre and lodge.

Minister for Tourism, Sport and Major Events Martin Pakula today announced the Labor Government is supporting
the Newhaven attraction through the Regional Tourism Investment Fund and the Enabling Tourism Fund.

A S4.7 million boost from the Regional Tourism Investment Fund will help expand the original Phillip Island Hot
Springs development, with seven new pools added to the main bathing area, nestled amongst the natural
landscape.

An additional three thermal pools boasting sweeping views over Bass Strait will be constructed next to the Cape
Kitchen waterfront restaurant, which will be transformed into a dining lounge seating up to 100 guests.

The expansion is expected to create 35 jobs during construction and 68 full-time and indirect jobs when it’s
completed in 2023.

A $500,000 investment from the Enabling Tourism Fund will further support the project, with funding going towards
the crucial planning stage of the development of the Cape Woolamai Lodge and hot springs.

The feasibility of constructing a new state-of-the-art 120 room Lodge and the development of the Saltwater Hot
Springs Spa and Wellness Centre, will be assessed.

Tourism is big business in Phillip Island. In 2019, Phillip Island welcomed 2.7 million visitors who stayed 3.1 million
nights and contributed $579 million into the local economy.

The hot springs expansion will provide a significant boost to the region, attracting an estimated 73,000 new visitors
to the Island in the first year. They are expected to contribute more than $4.7 million to the Island’s economy.

The Regional Tourism Investment Fund and Enabling Tourism Fund are a key part of the Visitor Recovery and Reform
Plan, helping the tourism sector to grow well into the future.

Quotes attributable to Minister for Tourism, Sport and Major Events Martin Pakula

“Phillip Island is one of Victoria’s iconic tourism destinations and that’s why we’re backing businesses to make the
experience for visitors even better.”

“We know tourism is a major employer in the community and that’s why we’re working so hard to grow the industry
locally.”

Quote attributable to Member for Bass Jordan Crugnale

“Bass Coast is a stunning destination that needs new experiences, new offerings and this wellness project does just
that —all year round, immersed in nature, all about health and wellbeing and great boost for our local economy that
supports local jobs too.”
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